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The PTO Basketball Tournament was bigger and better than ever! The kids had a 
great time playing and with the hard work of so many volunteers, $6,759.48 was 
raised for our PTO. 

 

Our Hoops for Heart event was also a great success!  Students raised over $5,300 
in donations for the Tomlinson family to help with Ashlynn’s medical expenses.  The 
students showed off their fabulous hula-hooping skills and techniques during their 
P.E. times on February 27th and March 4th.  The kindness and generosity of the 
families and community members in Sunray is amazing! 

Upcoming Events: 

March 30th and 31st- 4th Grade STAAR Writing Assessment 


